Radnor Township Board of Health
Meeting Minutes Nov 16, 2020

Board of Health Members Present: Linda Schanne, Jane Carabasi, David Simmons, Kathy Durr,
Charles Wheeler.

BOC Liaison:

Radnor Township School District Liaison:

Radnor Township Health Officer: Marie Carbonara
Health Inspector: Katy Carlomagno

Student Reps: Soomin Lee, Trisha Priyadarshi

BOC members Absent: Amit Khanna, Joan Capuzzi, Paul Crotty, Lisa Hamaker

The meeting was called to order at 5:30pm, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.

Minutes were approved as submitted from Oct 2020 meeting.

Health officers report posted to website.

Inspections for codes and health issues are on going.

Paul Crotty is up for reappointment to the BOH.

A prior student rep to the BOH is wanting to connect with a current BOH member.
Outdoor dining in Radnor township has been extended until March 2021.
Delaware County is providing free Covid-19 testing.

Red Cross is holding a blood drive. Need appointment for donation slot.

Township meetings are ongoing, but over virtual platform. BOH meetings, beginning in
Dec will be over Zoom.

The OEM meetings will occur more often as cases rise.

On Nov 12, Delaware County held a Covid -19 press conference

Student Interns, Trisha and Soomin, gave a presentation on their upcoming student
project. They provided background material dealing with Mental Health and teaching of
the subject at RHS. They will be collecting data and a survey, if possible.

New Business: BOH member, David Simmons gave a Covid update presentation. As of
the Nov 2020, 11.2 million reported cases and 246,000 deaths. Tools to combat the
pandemic, Public Health, Vaccines, Personal Health Interventions, and Treatments.
Vaccine development has been accelerated by Operation Warp Speed. Herd Immunity
and treatments in development were presented. The presentation will be posted on the
Radnor.com website.

Announcements — None



Public Participation: None

Please join next Board of Health meeting: Monday Dec 21, at 5:000m over Zoom



